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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 7:58 AM


To: Brown, Matt


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Clear Creek Water Right from 2002


I brought it up in comments. You in the office today?


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Tue, Dec 18, 2018 at 6:54 PM Brown, Matt <matt_brown@fws.gov> wrote:


Have you been able to get this included in the ROC? I forget what they had in the CDFG MOU...


Matt Brown


Deputy Project Leader

Red Bluff Fish and Wildlife Office


U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service


Red Bluff, CA 96080


(530) 527-3043 ext 253


Telework number (530) 762-1804


On Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 10:37 AM Brown, Matt <matt_brown@fws.gov> wrote:


Should have remembered to send this too!


Matt Brown


Deputy Project Leader

Red Bluff Fish and Wildlife Office


U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service


Red Bluff, CA 96080


(530) 527-3043 ext 253


Telework number (530) 762-1804


On Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 7:44 AM Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks Matt, do you have a copy of the 2000 instream flow preservation agreement mentioned in this


document?


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region
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U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 5:12 PM Brown, Matt <matt_brown@fws.gov> wrote:


This water right is not widely know.


Matt Brown


Deputy Project Leader

Red Bluff Fish and Wildlife Office


U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service


Red Bluff, CA 96080


(530) 527-3043 ext 253


Telework number (530) 762-1804



